Minister Swann welcomes additional
funding to tackle Coronavirus
infections

Health Minister Robin Swann welcomes the additional funding announced this
evening by Health Secretary Matt Hancock.

Minister praises voluntary and
community efforts in Strabane

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey MLA today praised local volunteers during
a visit to Strabane Community Project, one of the organisations leading on
the community response to the Covid-19 pandemic.

Reappointment of Members to the Board
of the Northern Ireland Housing
Executive

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey MLA has reappointed Mr Jim McCall and Mr
Derek Wilson to the Board of the NI Housing Executive (NIHE) for a second
term from 1 June 2020 for a period of 5 years, having both served on the
Board since 1 June 2015.

Executive Daily Update: Initiatives to
deal with Coronavirus (14 May 2020)

Northern Ireland Executive ministers and their officials have over the past
24 hours been involved in a number of initiatives and critical decisions
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relating to the Coronavirus emergency.

COVID-19 childcare sector support
scheme open

Following the joint announcement by Education Minister Peter Weir and Health
Minister Robin Swann of a £12m package of measures to support the childcare
sector, the scheme is now open to eligible childcare providers.
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